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Food Service Building Report

The summer food service program has been very busy with community events. The food service program 
provided meals to approved sites/events other than our regular sites. The sites included were; Youth Day 
(July 10th) and NAID Celebration (July 10th & 11th). The food service program had the assistance with the 
vision workers at each site including the community events. 

The summer food service program fed 426 kids at the Youth Day, 244 at NAID Celebration July 11th, 155 at 
NAID Celebration July 12th  with an overall of 825 ct . These numbers exceeded 2023 counts at the events. 
Youth Day 2023 count was 358, NAID Celebration 2023 counts with 2 days combined was 159 with overall 
517 ct. This year we were in a new location and closer to the museum/carnival area which made it easier to 
feed the kids at the NAID. The Museum staff placed the food truck in a very nice/safe area with grass. 

The food service summer program was approved for new serving times after summer school was over. The 
changed timers were approved through Office of Public Instruction – Summer Food Service Program with 30 
minutes change in times to accommodate the kids. Flyers for changes were handed out at the recent events, 
posted throughout the community, and posted on Browning Public Schools FB page. 

The non-congregate sites (food truck & mobile bus) have been doing an amazing job at reaching the kids that 
are unable to make it to the school sites. They have been moving around more rather just sitting in one spot 
at each site (low rent, old low rent, starr school) and when the count is low at each site, the bus will go 
around to mountain view, country estates, and college row). The mobile bus was also able to feed kids at a 
Youth Camp at Starr School (The Way).

The food service program is looking for more ways and new sites to reach the kids in the community. The 
staff are doing an amazing job and get the kids fed. The staff were cooking/serving kids in 100 degree 
weather at the recent events with the assistance of the vision workers. 

The Ware house has been working very hard daily to carry out their daily operations including the assistance 
they provide for the school kitchens, food deliveries, and mail. We had a warehouse clerk out of work due to 
medical recently, but will return August 5th. The vision workers are going to assist the warehouse staff in 
cleaning/sorting the warehouse to prepare for the upcoming move to the new building soon. 

At this time, the copy center clerk is starting to prepare for the upcoming school year, and getting orders 
complete.   

The equipment for the Napi kitchen is in the process of getting ordered, we are waiting for an invoice from 
the J&V Restaurant/ supply. At this time, maintenance is looking into a temporary solution for the Napi 
kitchen and we may be able to use Vina’s steam table until the new equipment arrives which can be 20 
weeks out?  

Attached are the reimbursements for the food service program for the month of June 2024.  And, the update 
summer food program schedule. 

Dalaina Grant
Child Nutrition/Food Service Director


